
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of April 29 to May 3, 2024 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

April 30 to May 3 
· Russell Book Fair - North 
 
May 1 
· Celebration of Learning /  
  Student Led Conference 
  Both Campuses, 4:30 to 6:30pm 
 
May 6 
· LMPA Meeting , 7pm 
 
May 16 
· District Transition Afternoon 
 
May 17 
· Pro D Day (No School) 
 
May 20 
· Victoria Day (No School) 
 
May 22 
· PAC Meeting 6pm (North  
  Campus) 
 
May 30 
· Grade 6 Immunization Session 
  (South Campus) 
 
June 3 
· LMPA Meeting, 7pm 

STUDENT-LED CELEBRATION OF LEARNING 

Wednesday, May 1, 4:30 to 6:30pm 
 

Please note  - there  will be NO early dismissal. 

 

Student Led Conferences are a valuable opportunity for students to communicate learning and share 

experiences with their families.  We are very happy to let you know that this year Student Led 

Conferences will be held in person at the school once again! 

 

Join us as we showcase student learning in our academic and exploratory programs.   

 

Plan to come for approximately 1 hour or so with your child, who will show you examples of their 

Academic and Exploratory learning activities. 

 

STUDENT CLASS PLACEMENT  

FOR 2024-25 
 

Lansdowne Middle School staff will soon be 

working on tentative placements 

of students for next year. If you 

have requests you would like to 

make regarding the placement of 

your child, please submit this in writing (letter 

or e-mail) to Mr. Giesbrecht – 

cgiesbrecht@sd61.bc.ca by May 1st, 2024. We 

will attempt to incorporate your feedback into 

our plans; given the complexity of class 

building, not all requests will likely be met.  

 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.greenwichschools.org/uploaded/faculty/terese_case//hands_3_students.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.greenwichschools.org/page.cfm%3Fp%3D12&usg=__H_prKabUOF50BsqMfNeaiSsM9R4=&h=275&w=432&sz=18&hl=en&start=29&sig2=oEn
mailto:cgiesbrecht@sd61.bc.ca


 

 

LANSDOWNE 2024 YEARBOOK 
 

Tuesday, April 30 is the deadline to order your 2024 

Lansdowne Yearbook.  Parents, this year you can order directly 

on-line at https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com.   

 

The cost of an individual Yearbook is $20.  The 2024 

Lansdowne yearbook will be filled with great memories of the 

2023-24 school year.  Please place your orders as soon as 

possible so that you will receive your copy.   

 

Please note - once you’ve ordered a yearbook, the item will no 

longer be available for purchase.  So if you don’t see the item, 

you probably already purchased it. 

GRADE 8 YOUNG ENTRPRENEUR FAIR 
on Wednesday, May 1: House Hippogriff 
students will be selling their wares in the 
Lansdowne North Gym A during Block 4 
and 5 as well as during the school wide 
Celebration of Learning (4:30 pm - 6:30 pm). 
Tons of great items to choose from. Come 
one, come all! 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com


 

 



 

 



 

 

Homestay Opportunities 
  
It’s that time of year! The Greater Victoria School District’s International Student Program is 
looking for new families interested in joining the vibrant hosting community. With students ar-
riving to attend short term programs in the summer (2-6 week stays) and longer-term pro-
grams in the Fall, there are many opportunities to begin hosting. 
  
Host Families provide 3 meals a day along with healthy snacks and a welcoming environment. 
$1260 per month is provided as reimbursement for student support (pro-rated for shorter 
stays.) Orientation and 24/7 support is available from the homestay office. 
  
For more information: 
Website: www.studyinvictoria.com/homestay 
Phone: 250-592-6871 
Email: homestay@sd61.bc.ca 

http://www.studyinvictoria.com/homestay
mailto:homestay@sd61.bc.ca

